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Electronic Press Kit / Behind-The-Scenes: 

2015 Fist Fight, Feature Film, Seismic Productions 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. Ice Cube, Charlie Day, Tracy Morgan, Christina Hendricks, Dean 
Norris. 

2015 Under The Dome, CBS Television Series (Season 3), Blue Collar Productions 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. Rachel Lefevre, Mike Vogel, Dean Norris. 

2014 Paper Towns, Feature Film, Hurwitz Creative 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. Cara Delevigne, Nat Wolff, Halston Sage, John Green. 

2014 The Choice, Feature Film, Hurwitz Creative 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. Benjamin Walker, Teresa Parker, Tom Welling, Alexandra 
D’addario. 

2014 The Longest Ride, Feature Film, Toy Box Entertainment 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. Scott Eastwood, Britt Robertson, Alan Alda, Oona Chaplin, Jack 
Huston. 

2014 Under The Dome, CBS Television Series (Season 2), Blue Collar Productions 

Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, interviews 
and DVD Bonus Material. 

2014 Sleepy Hollow, FOX Television Series S.2, David Naylor Productions 
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Camera Operator/DP for Behind-The-Scenes and Electronic Press Kit footage, and DVD 
Bonus Material, including cast interviews. 

2013 Sleepy Hollow, FOX Television Series S.1 (Episode 107 – Finale)  

 Camera Operator/DP for BTS and EPK footage (Fox TV ) 

 DVD Bonus Material, including cast interviews (David Naylor Productions) 

2013 Christmas In Conway, Hallmark  

Camera Operator / Behind-the-Scenes. Mary Louise Parker, Andy Garcia. 

2013 The Remaining, Feature Film, Dir. Casey La Scala 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage and interviews with cast and crew. 

2012 Witches of East End (Series Pilot) 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage and interviews with Julia Ormond, Jenna Dewan-Tatum, and Madchen Amick. 

2012 We’re The Millers, Feature Film, Trailer Park, Inc. 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage. Jason Sudeikis, Jennifer Aniston, Ed Helms. 

2012 Iron Man 3, Feature Film, M3 Creative 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage, 1st and 2nd Units. 

2012  Where The Devil Hides, Dir. Christian Christensen, Drommelkind, LLC 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit, including on-set behind-the-scenes footage and 
interviews with Colm Meaney, Rufus Sewell, Jennifer Carpenter, et al.. 

2011 One Tree Hill Series Finale, Dir. Mark Schwann, Warner Bros. TV 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage and interviews, last two days of filming.  

2011  “Game Time: Tackling The Past”, Fort Hill Productions, Dir. Doug Barr 



Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage and interviews including Beau Bridges, Catherine Hicks and Ryan McPartlin, et al. 

2011  “Piranha 3DD”, P Double D Films, Dir. John Gulager 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes 
footage and interviews with Gary Busey, David Hasselhoff, David Koechner, Danielle 
Panabaker, Matt Bush, Adrian Martinez, et al. 

2011  “HICK”, Hick Pictures Productions, Dir. Derrick Martini 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit, including on-set behind-the-scenes and various 
interviews including Eddie Redmayne, Chloe Moretz, Blake Lively, Juliette Lewis, et al. 

       2010   “BOLDEN” and “LOUIS”, Dir. Dan Pritzker 

Camera Operator for Electronic Press Kit footage, including on-set behind-the-scenes and 
various interviews including Director Dan Pritzker, Director of Photography Vilmos 
Zsigmond, producers Jon Cornick and Michelle Tayler, et al. 

HD Camera Operator: 

2013 2013 American Country Awards, Fox Television Special 

Camera Operator/Director of Photography for Electronic Press Kit footage and Network 
Promos with Danica Patrick and Trace Adkins. 

2013             Eastbound and Down, HBO Series, Season 4, 1 Episode 

              Video Camera Operator, Episode Footage 

2012             EXTRA! TV –  Nicholas Sparks’ “Safe Haven” Feature 

Camera Operator/DP for interviews and B-roll. Interviews with Nicholas Sparks, Josh 
Duhamel, Julianne Hough. 

2012             Entertainment Tonight – Iron Man 3 Feature 

Camera Operator/DP for interviews with cast and host, Nancy O’Dell. Interviews with 
Robert Downey, Jr., Gwyneth Paltrow, Rebecca Hall, and James Badge Dale. 

2011                       Colin Firth Tribute to Sandra Hebron, Artistic Dir., British Film Institute 

Camera Operator, D.P. 



2011               One Tree Hill Season 9 (CW Network) 

Ep. 907 “Last Known Surroundings”, Director Austin Nichols, Camera Tech, Canon 7D & Sony 
EX3  

Ep. 904 “Don’t You Want To Share The Guilt?” Director Les Butler, Camera Tech, Canon 7D 
with Aquatech Water Housing  

2010-2011  One Tree Hill Season 8 (CW Network) 

Ep. 804 “We All Fall Down”, Director Peter Kowalski, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 805 “Nobody Taught Us to Quit”, Dir. James Lafferty, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 806 “Not Afraid”, Dir. Sophia Bush, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 807 “Luck Be A Lady”, Dir. Les Butler, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 808 “Mouthful of Diamonds”, Dir. Michael J. Leone, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 809 “Between Raising Hell and Amazing Grace”, Dir. Bethany Joy Galleotti, HD Camera         
Operator / Tech 

Ep. 812 “The Drinks We Drank Last Night”, Dir. Chad Graves, Still Photographer 

Ep. 813 “The Other Half of Me”, Dir. Greg Prange, Still Photographer 

Ep. 815 “Valentine’s Day is Over”, Dir. Paul Johansson, Camera Operator / Tech 

Ep. 817  TBD Dir. Les Butler, Camera Operator / Tech 


